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First Wednesday Professional Lecture for October 5 and 

November 2, 2011 
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Galloway Township, NJ- The Stockton Center on Successful Aging announces the next professional 
workshops in the First Wednesday series designed to help professionals working with older adults, 
scheduled for Wednesday, October 5, 2011 and Wednesday, November 2, 2011 from 7:30 a.m. to 9:00 
a.m. at the Health Center at Galloway, located at 66 West Jimmie Leeds Road, Galloway, NJ 08205.     
 
The workshop is titled Elder Care Law and presented by Michael D. Weinraub, Esquire.  Michael D. 
Weinraub, Esquire, is a solo practitioner in an Elder Law practice in Ventnor, NJ,  handling estate 
planning, estate administration, will contests, Life Care Planning, long term care planning, guardianships, 
and special needs trusts. Certified as an Elder Law Attorney by the A.B.A. approved National Elder Law 
Foundation.  Michael is also an Adjunct Professor in the Gerontology Program at Stockton. 
 
This seminar will present a comprehensive program addressing many of the legal issues concerning the 
senior population including Estate Planning, the issues involved in no planning and improper planning, 
Life Care Planning, and Financing Nursing Home Care. 

List of Learning Objectives:  

1. Understand the purpose and necessity of the documents used in estate planning. 

2. Realize the problems that arise when there has been no planning or improper planning. 

3. Learn the goals and benefits of Life Care Planning. 

4. Learn the advantages and disadvantages of the various ways to pay for long term care. 

The seminars, designed for professionals, para-professionals, and other caregivers who work 
with older adults are free of charge and include a full breakfast. Upon completion of Part I and II, 
participants will receive 2 CE’s for Social Workers, Marriage and Family Therapists, and 
Licensed Professional Counselors. Online advanced registration is required by 5:00 p.m. on 
Monday, October 3, 2011 and can be accessed via the SCOSA website at 
www.stockton.edu/scosa.  For more information contact: Sherri Ridgway at (609) 748-9100 or 
SCOSA at (609) 652-4311.     

#  #  # 

http://www.stockton.edu/scosa�

